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October 8, 2014 

 

 

 

Attention all Parents, Students and Staff 

 

There is a change to the lunch menu for tomorrow, Thursday, October  9, 2014. 

 

Thursday’s lunch will NOT be Cheesesteak Hero.  Instead, lunch will be Popcorn 

chicken, mashed potatoes, steamed vegetable and chilled fruit. 
 

This switch was made due to product availability.  

 

Thank you. 

 

If any questions please feel free to call (908) 689-1188 ext.608 

 

Shannon Spinks 

Food Service Manager 

Telephone Number (908) 689-1188 ext. 608 

Maschio’s Food Service 


